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Advice 19-10 

 

In Order No. 19-075 entered March 5, 2019, in Docket No. Um 1953, (The Order) the Public 

Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission) approved the implementation of a new program to 

provide large customers with greater access to renewable energy resources.  In response to The 

Order, PGE submitted its Compliance Filing Advice No. 19-06 on March 6, 2019. They then 

updated the tariff on March 22, 2019 with Advice 19-10.  

Staff finds the attached tariff sheets filed by the Company to be true and accurate representations 

of the guidance laid out by the Commission in Order 19-075. As the tariffs have no listed prices, 

or direct financial impact on COS customers, the tariffs were primarily reviewed for compliance 

with the Order. Staff found the program outlined in Schedule 55, in the advice filings to be 

consistent with the decisions made by the Commission. Further the proposed sheets result in fair, 

reasonable, and just rates. Staff finds that the proposed sheets be allowed to go into effect on 

their respective effective dates.  


